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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 

Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the "Company"), pursuant to the provisions of 
section 227 of Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, which passed 
the amended text of the Securities Market Act, hereby issues the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

On 10 June 2021, the rating agency Moody's Investors Service has issued a 
new report on Fluidra improving its rating level from “Ba3” to “Ba2” and 
maintaining the outlook “stable”. 

 

Sabadell, 11 June 2021 


